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Photo Contest

Fall 2010

Janet Smith, Coarsegold, CA

I hope you will enjoy the winning photos of the 2010 Contest in the January

2011 bulletin and on the AIS web site.

This year the categories were split into two sections one Adult and the other

Youth. We also accepted digital photographs along with prints.  Digital

photographs made up the majority of the competition.

There were a total of 300 photos entered consisting of 65 adults and 6 youth

that participated.

The judges for this year’s contest were from The Photographic Society of

America; they felt honored to be asked.  They were Dr. Lloyd Bever, Tom

Frazier and Sam Shaw.  They had such a streamlined system for totaling
points for each entry that all 300 photos were done in an hour and one half.

Respectfully submitted,

Janet Smith

AIS 2010 Photo Contest Chair


